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Editor’s Note: Call for Special Issues 
 

  

 

We would like to thank you all for your continued interest in the Journal of Military and 

Strategic Studies.   

 

 As you no doubt are aware, the Journal endeavors to publish at least one special 

issue per year on topics or issues that we believe will be of interest to our readers.  At 

present, however, we do not have any special issues in our publication pipeline.   

 

 Hence, we encourage anyone who may have either a set of workshop papers or 

an idea for a special issue to consider the Journal as a possible outlet.  We are 

particularly interested in one or more special issues for our early or late fall 2018 issues, 

or for our winter 2019 issue.   

 

 We strongly encourage anyone who will be putting on a workshop in the coming 

months who are interested in having the workshop papers published to consider the  

Journal as a possible outlet for publishing the presented papers.  Depending on the state 

of the papers presented, we can publish a series of workshop papers in fairly short 

order.  As an added incentive we will be able to offer an honorarium to the authors of 

each paper, and we are willing to consider requests for a limited amount of funding 

support towards the costs of putting on a workshop. 

 

 Please feel free to contact us if you have any questions, at tterriff@ucalgary.ca 

 

Terry Terriff 
 


